
I fully support the establishment of a Wales Peace Institute to oppose the testing of murderous 
weaponry and the training of personnel in mass killing  in Wales, as has been proposed and is taking 
place. The use of advanced weapons systems of high lethality against broken and impoverished 
nations, with uncounted numbers of innocent victims, is utterly contrary to the wishes, feelings and 
traditions of Wales.  
George Miller 
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